
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Labor Board Rule to Speed Up Union Elections Shows Mixed
Results

News

5.02.17 

Although the National Labor Relations Board's “quickie” election rule has shown some predicted

outcomes, the quicker pace has had little impact on the union's success rate. In the article "Labor

Board Rule to Speed Up Union Elections Shows Mixed Results," Steve Mitchell comments on the

complexity of union activity.

“Having a union is a complicated thing sometimes, and employees need to know what they're getting

into,” Steve told Bloomberg. “Sometimes it's just better to have some time so they can be educated

and make a good decision.”

To read the full article, please visit Bloomberg BNA. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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